
Construction Trades Workforce Connection of the Black 

Hills is reaching out to area Construction Trades         

Educators to see what we as an industry can do to help 

support them in building the next generation of        

craftsmen.  

This past spring we visited the Hot Springs High School 

Construction Trades Classroom and talked with            

instructor Jobie Dryden and his class about the many job 

opportunities available in the trades and the pathways to 

get there. We invited them to share their classroom wish 

list with us.  

If you would like to sponsor an item from their wish list, you can drop off the donation at the 

CIC office - 2771 Plant St Rapid City, SD 57702. Below is the link to their wish list. 

 Back to School Wish List 
 

https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/2B5CTZE18PJJ8?ref_=wl_share
https://www.constructionindustrycenter.com/public/CTWC.aspx
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/2B5CTZE18PJJ8?ref_=wl_share

